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We are still waiting for some 

nativity costumes. These need 

to be bought in asap. If you 

have any questions please 

come and speak to Mrs Masey.  

Information for Parents 

 

1st December- PTFA Christmas shopping 

event 

6th and 7th December- Nativity 

8th December- PTFA Winter Wonderland 

13th December- School trip to Pantomime 

14th December- School Christmas Dinner 

15th December- last day of term. Pick up 

at 1.30pm 

 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday 

is Yellow group (Oaafi, Oaahi, Rosie H, 

Lily, Wilow and Harlo). 
 

 

Star Learner 

A huge well done to Rosie 

B for writing out her 

instructions so neatly and 

independently! 
😊 
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Learning Journey 
The children wrote some fantastic 

instructions this week for how to make a 

gingerbread man. They remembered the 

methods they used last week and wrote clear 

steps. The children are getting much better 

at remembering finger spaces when writing! 

 

In DT we started exploring different joining 

methods to help prepare us for making our 

animal shelters next week. The children 

explored using different tools and techniques 

such as slotting, tying, taping, sticking, using 

split pins and folding. We will be starting 

these next week. Thank you to those who have 

bought a cardboard box in. Please feel free to 

bring in more as we still need some. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, we looked at materials that were 

magnetic and those that aren’t. The children 

enjoyed using magnets to test them and sort 

them into two groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


